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Agriculture Committee Announces Dates of County Fair 

The Amherst County Agriculture Committee is pleased to announce that the Amherst County Fair will 
return in 2021! The fair will take place the third weekend in October. The Committee is still working 
to determine how many days the fair will run. Further information, including volunteer and vendor 
information will be shared as it becomes available.  

The Amherst County Fair was reinstated in 2018. However, in 2020 the fair was canceled due to state 
Covid-19 restrictions.  

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 
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